
 

 

 

November 19, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lu, Jia, 

 

We would like to extend to you our warm invitation to participate in the 31st International 

Conference on Multimedia Modeling (MMM2025), to be held from January 8 (Wed) to January 

10 (Fri), 2025 at the Nara Kasugano International Forum 甍 IRAKA, Nara, Japan. 

It is our sincere hope that you will be able to attend. We believe that the coming conference will 

be greatly enriched by your valuable contributions of knowledge and experience. 

The Organizing Committee would be greatly honored if you accepted our invitation to attend this 

conference. Please accept that your travel costs and expenses are entirely your responsibility. 

We look forward to your participation which will contribute to the success of this important event. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

 

 

Ichiro Ide, 

General Chair 

31st International Conference on Multimedia Modeling (MMM2025) 

China Agricultural University 


